
 
 

 

 

 

Letter of Support for the Israel-America Chamber of Commerce (AmCham Israel) 
from AmChams in Europe 

 
Dear AmCham Israel Team and Board, 
  
We are deeply saddened by the recent events unfolding in Israel. We condemn terrorism in all forms and 
express our heartfelt condolences to those affected by the ongoing conflict. 
  
Our thoughts and prayers are with your entire team and all your loved ones during these trying times. 
We hope for a resolution to the situation, restoring peace and security and allowing everyone to pursue 
their goals and aspirations in a safe and peaceful environment. 
  
We extend the same wish for peace to all the people in the entire region. May this conflict end soon, and 
may all communities find the strength to rebuild and coexist. 
  
At AmChams in Europe, we remain part of your support network, as we recognize AmCham Israel as one 
of our community's most dynamic and creative AmChams.  
  
With solidarity and hope for a better future, 
  
  
Susan Danger,  
Chair 
On behalf of the Executive Committee of AmChams in Europe  
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AmChams in Europe serves as the umbrella organization for 49 American Chambers of Commerce (AmChams) 
from 47 countries throughout Europe and Eurasia. In Europe, they represent the interests of more than 17,000 
American and European companies employing 20 million workers and accounting for more than $1.1 trillion in 
investment on both sides of the Atlantic. As a bilateral voice of American and European companies, AmChams in 

Europe works to communicate the importance of the transatlantic economy in both Europe and the United 
States. For a complete list of members, please click here. 

https://amchamsineurope.com/members/

